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I am writing in support of SB 422. I have personally experienced the benefits of legal 

and safe lane splitting, when I have travelled by motorcycle in California. I have 

nearly been run over from behind while stuck in rush hour traffic many times, 

including when I'm extremely vulnerable sitting on my motorcycle. I believe this 

measure will save lives. I do not believe it will encourage illegal behavior, which 

continues to occur regardless of responsible riders who obey traffic laws. Please 

support this bill that has received overwhelming support in the house and senate in 

the past. Other states have joined California in passing some form of legal lane 

splitting or lane filtering. Oregon should join the ranks of these leaders in developing 

traffic laws that will help to reduce congestion and save lives. Thank you. 


